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Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

 Website: www.buckinghamschool.org    

               Facebook: thebuckinghamschool 
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The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment, 
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be 
unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

4th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
First, I would like to introduce myself. My name is Mr Toovey and I am a new Assistant Headteacher here 
at The Buckingham School, responsible for Progress and Attainment. This year, I will be delivering and 
leading alongside the Senior Leadership Team, the Head of Year for Year 11, Miss Kenneford, the 
Assistant Head of Year, Mrs Goodger, as well as all the subject teachers and Form Tutors who support 
your child on a daily basis,  preparing them for and be successful in their end of year examinations.  
 
One of the key events on their journey takes place on the evening of 12th October 2023, when we will host 
a 'Supporting Your Child in their Exams' evening. The event will run from 6:00pm to 7:30pm and will include 
information on how to support your child through Year 11. The evening will consist of the following 
presentations: 

• Mr Toovey, Assistant Headteacher - Year 11 timeline, what to expect and additional opportunities 
for Year 11 

• Miss Kenneford, Head of Year 11 - The importance of attendance and pastoral support available 

• Curriculum Leaders from English, Maths and Science to provide information in the core subject 
areas 

• Miss Townes, Blended Learning Coordinator - The use of technology to support learning 
 
In addition, there will be the opportunity to view the Revision Guides we have on offer, which can then be 
ordered via ParentMail.  
 
The event is designed to ensure the School and families are all working together to provide the students 
with the best platform to make Year 11 a successful one.  The evening is aimed at parents/carers only, so 
we respectfully ask that children do not accompany you to this event. 
 
If you would like to attend this evening, please book your tickets via the link below.  Please book one ticket 
for each person attending.   
 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/tbs-events 
 
Should you experience any issues with Ticket Source, please contact our Marketing Team by emailing 
marketing@buckinghamschool.org. 
  
We look forward to seeing you on the evening.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr P Toovey 
Assistant Headteacher, Progress and Attainment 
ptoovey@buckinghamschool.org  
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